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Field Safety Notice (FSN) 
 

Provo.X 
 

manufactured by 
 

GANSHORN Medizin Electronic GmbH,  
Industriestrasse 6-8, 97618 Niederlauer, Germany 

www. ganshorn.de 
 

SRN: DE-MF-000006566 

Date: 2024-05-23 
 
  
Attention: GANSHORN and/or SCHILLER authorized distributors and their customers 
 

A problem related to the installation of an incorrect pressure safety valve in the Provo.X revision 
C could lead to hazardous situations, such as misdiagnosis or delayed diagnosis.   
 
This notice is intended to inform you about: 

• what the problem is and under what circumstances it can occur. 

• the actions that you as a distributor/customer can take to minimize the effect of the problem. 
• the actions planned by GANSHORN Medizin Electronic GmbH to correct the problem. 
 
We kindly ask that you read this notice carefully and send us written acknowledgement by  
2024-06-30 that you have read and understood the contents of this notice. Written acknowledgement 
can be sent to GANSHORN Medizin Electronic GmbH via the contact details listed below. 
 
If you need any further information concerning this FSN, please do not hesitate to contact the GANSHORN 
Vigilance Team: quality@ganshorn.de 
 
For technical support, please contact support@ganshorn.de 
 
GANSHORN Medizin Electronic GmbH apologizes for any inconveniences caused by this problem. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 

quality@ganshorn.de 
T: +49 9771 6222  
 










